
 

 

 

CALL FOR COMMUNITY RESILIENCE VOLUNTEERS 

     

The Council is seeking volunteers from within the Parish to assist the 

Council’s Flood Warden.  

Would you be interested in helping identify trouble spots as they 

arise, or assist any residents who find themselves subject to flooding 

or other severe weather events? Do you own a 4x4 vehicle or have 

any first aid experience? If so, do please contact our Flood Warden, 

Cllr Adam Hills (cllraddamhill@gmail.com) or our Clerk, Estelle Sherry 

(clerk@landford.org.uk), who will be happy to tell you more about 

the available roles. 
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